Your Letterhead



Regional Precincts and Partnership Program Grant
Attention: Gordon Cope gordoncopesplace@gmail.com
To Whom it May Concern:
I write in support of an application from Armidale Live for a Commonwealth Regional Precincts and Partnership Program Grant.

I understand the Regional Precincts and Partnerships Program seeks to support transformative investment in regional, rural, and remote Australia based on the principles of unifying regional places, growing economies and serving communities.

I further understand the Regional Precincts and Partnerships Program focuses on a partnership approach, bringing together Governments and communities to deliver regional precincts that are tailored to local needs and have a shared vision for how that precinct connects to the region.

It is my firm opinion that Armidale Live more than fulfills the criteria for receiving a grant.
I can highly recommend the principle members of Armidale Live and their partners, both not for profit and for profit, as people who consistently put the community first and work tirelessly for the benefit of our city. In addition I know that they have the integrity, fiduciary and intellectual capacity to implement their shared vision.

I highly recommend their application to establish an Arts, Culture and Education Precinct focusing on the Armidale Mall. 
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